
1/21/2025 

 

 

Dear Applicants for the Allgeier Catholic Education Scholarship, 

 

 Through the generosity of Norman and Agnes Allgeier, St. Boniface Parish is glad to 

offer the Allgeier Catholic Education Scholarship to St. Boniface children attending grades K-8 

in a Catholic elementary school. Enclosed is the scholarship documentation and application for 

the 2025-2026 school year. Please note the requirements for eligibility: 

 

• St. Boniface students (current registered parishioners and those who were enrolled in St. 

Boniface School in its final year of operation) who qualify for STAR via the diocesan 

application process are eligible for a guaranteed Allgeier scholarship. 

• St. Boniface students who do not qualify for STAR are not guaranteed an Allgeier 

scholarship but may still receive a scholarship depending on the funds available after 

STAR qualified students receive their scholarships. Please note that all applicants, 

whether they qualify for STAR or not, must complete the STAR application process 

to be eligible for an Allgeier scholarship.*** 

 

We encourage all St. Boniface students enrolling in grades K-8 in a Catholic elementary 

school in the 2025-2026 school year and who need financial assistance to consider applying 

for an Allgeier scholarship. The deadline to submit an application is April 15, 2025. This 

deadline is firm, and no applications will be accepted after this date. Thank you for 

choosing Catholic education for your children, and please contact the parish office with any 

questions. 

 

 

        Peace in Christ, 

 

 

 

        Rev. Marc Stockton 

        Pastor  

 

***Completing the diocesan STAR application process is an absolutely required part of the 

Allgeier Scholarship application process. Failure to apply for STAR will render a student 

ineligible for the Allgeier Scholarship - NO exceptions. 


